
Ashley Landt of Reardan FFA is Announced
As Newly Elected Washington FFA State Secretary

Pullman, WA; Ashley Landt was announced as the 2024-2025 Washington FFA State

Secretary during the final session of the 94th Washington FFA State Convention and Expo.

Landt is out of the Reardan FFA Chapter and said, “FFA to me is an organization that is

really like my family. It’s the thing that I’ve been the most passionate about since I was little,

and… something that has really defined and shaped who I am today.”

She said her favorite memory throughout her journey was competing in the Agricultural

Issues Leadership Development Event with some of her best friends at national convention.

As Landt prepares to shift into this new leadership role she said she’s really excited to get to

know her teammates and Washington FFA Members. Starting this summer she will begin

traveling as a representative of Washington FFA, bringing both of these things to light.

Although she’s not on the road yet, Landt is

already encouraging Washington FFA Members.

She said, “Don’t be afraid to try. Don’t be afraid to

go out and do anything you can to succeed.”

It is clear Ashley Landt is already putting this

advice into practiceespecially as she prepares for

her new role. Landt will be joined by her five

teammates as they each prepare to be

representatives of the Washington FFA

Association. We trust that Landt will lead

courageously and leave the association better than

she found it.

Congratulations Ashley Landt on your election to

State Office. May it be a year full of pride,

dedication to our members, and one that you look

back on fondly. We can’t wait to see how you serve

Washington FFA.


